
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit Contact: Jamie Pourier-Benham 
Department for Transport Telephone:  
Great Minster House Email: @elmbridge.gov.uk 
33 Horseferry Road   
London, SW1P 4DR   
M25Junction10@planninginspectorate.
gov.uk 

  

  25 February 2021 
 
Dear Natasha Kopala, 
 
RE: Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010 
 
Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Secretary of State dated 15 February 2021 
regarding the application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the M25 Junction 10/A3 Wisley interchange improvement project. 
 
Please find below the response to the request for comments from all interested parties from 
Elmbridge Borough Council, regarding question one from the Secretary of State: 
 
‘1. Applicant’s Response to the Proposal by the Secretary of State for Reduced 
Replacement Land (“RL”)’ 
 
The council has not opposed the Applicants approach to replacement land within the 
application for the Development Consent Order, as the importance of the replacement land 
was agreed upon.  
 
We do not have any further comments to make on the Applicant’s response to the first 
question in the Secretary of State’s consultation letter from the 20 January 2021. 
 
If you have any further questions, please let us know. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Kim Tagliarini 
Head of Planning Services 




